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Dear Parents, 

For our Geography unit this term the students will be exploring special places and places within their community. A special place to all of the students is Holy Cross and its surrounding area. To assist in the teaching of this unit, the students will be participating in a neighbourhood walk on Friday 11th May (Week 2) after Friday Morning Prayer. 

The students will begin their walk at Holy Cross and will visit places in our community such as: 
· Local parks 
· Local shops
· Community Hub 
· Childcare Centre 

Please indicate below if you are able to assist with the Neighbourhood walk. 

We will communicate with you, if your assistance is required with the Neighbourhood walk. 

Thanks, 
Kindergarten Teachers 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Permission Note:  Kindergarten Neighbourhood Walk 


My child  ____________________________ can/cannot attend the Neighbourhood walk on Friday 11th May. 

I can/cannot assist with the Neighbourhood walk.  

________________________		           _________________________
Parent Name						Parent signature 
